
Perez, Nikki 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Michael, 

Perez, Nikki 
Thursday, April 30, 2020 2:48 PM 
'mb@lombardinos.com' 
RE: Missing State Seller's Permit Number on Liquor Renewal 

I am just following up to my email sent on April 21. We still have not received your state seller's permit number, which 
was missing on your renewal form. Our office will be generating a list of liquor license renewals next Monday. If we do 
not have all of your information on your renewal, the Attorneys Office may separate your liquor license at the renewal 
hearings in May. 

Best, 

Nikki Perez, WCMC 
Madison City Clerk's Office 
City-County Bldg, Room 103 
210 Martin Luther l<ing Jr Blvd 
Madison, WI 53703 
TEL: (608) 266-4601 
Pronouns: she, her, hers 

www.cityofmadison.com/clerk 
Twitter: @MadisonWIClerk 
"We exist to assist." 

From: Perez, Nikki 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 11:50 AM 
To: 'mb@lombardinos.com' <mb@lombardinos.com> 
Subject: Missing State Seller's Permit Number on Liquor Renewal 

Hi Michael, 

I am in the process of auditing your liquor license renewal for Tipsy Cow on King St, and you left the State Seller's Permit 
number field blank. Could you please respond with that number? 

Thank you, 

Nikki Perez, WCMC 
Madison City Clerk's Office 
City-County Bldg, Room 103 
210 Martin Luther l<ing Jr Blvd 
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